Association of Professional Engineers

of the

Province of Manitoba

Honorary Life Membership

to

WALLACE RAYMOND MCQUADE

B.Sc.(Civil), P.Eng.

Ray McQuade was registered with this Association in 1952 and has been a continuous member for 44 years.

Ray served on the Management Committee of the Engineering Institute of Canada (EIC) for one year, the Bulletin Committee for six years, the Nominating Committee for one year, the Safety in Engineering Practice Committee for seven years, the Legislation Committee for four years, the University Liaison Committee for 17 years, the Ad Hoc Committee on the Code of Ethics for five years, the Committee on the Stamping of Shop Drawings for two years, the Practice and Ethics Committee for eight years and the Discipline Committee for five years - for a total of 56 committee years of service.

Ray received the Association's Merit Award in 1981 and the Outstanding Service Award in 1986. He is the second member in the Association's history to receive all three Association awards.

Honorary Life Membership is granted to Ray McQuade by Council in recognition of his many years of service to the Association and his contributions to the engineering profession.

October 26, 1996

Cathy L. Stewart, P.Eng President	
Dave A. Ennis, P.Eng.	